m University of Northern Iowa

Department of Mathematics and Computer Science Cedar Falls, Iowa 50614
Telephone (319) 273-2631

November 24, 1986

Professor Alan Heckenbach
Department of Mathematics
Iowa State University
Ames, IA 50011

Dear Al,

I talked to A.M. recently and he indicated that it is
time to put out a first call for papers to be presented at
the Iowa Section Mesting of the MAA, The meeting will be
held at UNI April 24th and 25th., If you would use the
usual procedures for making the call, I would appreciate it.

Students will be peesenting their papers Friday after-
noon, Faculty presentations will be held durimg Saturday
morning and afternoon. Faculty should be reminded to en-~
courage students to start preparing their papers early.
Faculty should also be encouraged to prepare papers on the
teaching of mathematics., Innovative ideas associated with
Discrete Mathematics and Calculus would be sspecially useful.
Please set a notification date of March 13th. Thank you,

Sincerely,

Greg Dotseth




